

From: Paul de Sa <Paul.deSa@fcc.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2010 12:01 AM
To: Adelstein, Jonathan - Washington, DC <Jonathan.Adelstein@wdc.usda.gov>
Subject: RE: Thanks!

thx jonathan, i think we will get there! re harbinger happy to hook you up, although one thought is that at the moment the ball is in openrange court (in that they have the term sheet), so i wonder if rather than spending your intervention bullet now when no issues with negotiation, whether it wld be better to wait until if/when a problem arises after the fcc order comes out? (dont want to give harbinger any ideas about sticking it to openrange:). totally your call tho, just let me know what u prefer. btw1 we are shooting to get order out by eod tmrw. btw2 sorry i wont be able to make the rescheduled satellite meeting on fri as am out of town, but pls let me know if can help on anything before or after.

best, p

From: Adelstein, Jonathan - Washington, DC [<mailto:Jonathan.Adelstein@wdc.usda.gov>]
Sent: Mon 9/13/2010 3:44 PM
To: Paul de Sa
Subject: Thanks!

Thanks for taking so much time for the helpful meeting today. Would you mind letting the Harbinger folks know I will call them soon so we look like a coordinated effort so they don't feel they have unlimited leverage to stick it to Open Range? And, if you could, please let me know who you suggest I contact there and what a good number would be. Thanks again for your help with this.

Ex. 91

RUS004-013048